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To:

From:

Gerald Randall, M.S., DABR, I
Saint Vincent's Medical Center
Bridgeport, CT 06606

Vas Krithivas, Ph.D., DABR
Physicist
Saint Vincent's Medical Center
Bridgeport, CT 06606
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This is to state that as discussed during Radiation Safety Committee meeting, the
Intravascular Radiotherapy program has been discontinued. Following this, during June
2004 Guidant removed the Galileo intravascular Radiotherapy delivery unit including P-
32 source cartridge from the medical center. Attempts to obtain documents relating to the
removal of the radioactive material have been unsuccessful.
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